
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Caleb Thunberg <caleb.thunberg@longlakefire.org> 
Date: Tue, Feb 6, 2024 at 7:02 AM 
Subject: Thunberg 
To: Mike Heiland <mheiland@longlakemn.gov> 
Cc: Matt Smiley <matt.smiley@longlakefire.org> 
 
 
Good Morning Chief, 
 
I’m writing to let you know that I am stepping down from Long Lake FD. Unfortunately, 
with 2 full time jobs and two little ones at home, I cannot devote enough time to the 
department.  
 
Let me know if you have time this week or next week to touch base on the off boarding 
process. 
 
 
 
Caleb Thunberg 
815-994-1000 
 


